
                                                                           

    Mrs. Reichert/Miss Murphy 

      Life Skills November 2019 Newsletter 

Dear Lake Shore Families, 

We hope you have been enjoying the wonderful Fall weather and the beautiful color 

changes of all of the leaves!  

Our students have had a successful beginning to their internships and are learning 

many important social and work skills each week. These valuable skills will help 

them make an easier post-secondary transition for the future. 

The Life Skills classes had a great time at Pumpkinville last month and were able to  

experience Ellicottville on a Fall day, go through a corn maze and bring home their 

own mini pumpkin as well! 

This months topic for our Unique Learning System is titled “Do I Need a Doctor?” 

This unit provides lessons and activities about the importance of caring for 

yourself when you are sick. As we assist our young adults in the transition from 

school to work , it is necessary that they receive training in self-care including 

when to see a doctor, taking medicines properly, and utilizing insurance to help pay 

for medical bills. This unit will provide our young adults with the tools needed to 

advocate for themselves when they are sick and help to know what to do to stay 

healthy. 

 



This month we will be visiting the Kazoo Factory/Boutique in Eden on Friday, Nov. 

8th. The students will have a tour of the facility and learn how kazoos are made and 

shipped around the world! 

November Birthdays:Shane Codd-November 2nd Happy 17th Birthday Shane! 

Enjoy your special day!! 

This month we are remembering our Veterans on Monday November 11th. We are 

very thankful for our Veteran’s and are appreciative of their service to our 

country!! 

As we conclude this month we will have a Thanksgiving recess on Wednesday, 

November 27th- Sun. Dec. 1st. School resumes on Monday, Dec. 2nd. 

We are grateful for the opportunity to teach your young adults and are very 

thankful to be apart of the Lake Shore Central District community! 

         Important Dates 

Mon. 11/4-HS Fall Concert 7pm Aud. 

Fri. 11/8-Field trip to The Kazoo Factory/Boutique 

Mon. 11/11- Veteran’s Day Observance-NO SCHOOL 

11/13-Native American Heritage Celebration @ HS 3:30 pm 

11/19-BOE Regular Meeting 7pm 

11/27-11/29 NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Recess: School resumes Monday Dec. 2nd 

Please call the classroom at 926-3799 or email if you have any questions or 

concerns at maureen.reichert@lscsd.org and I will get back to you as soon as 

possible. Thank you!  

We wish all of your families a very Happy Thanksgiving! 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Reichert and Dawn Murphy 
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